G, i

March 18, 1980

Mr. Bill Tobin
U.S.N.R.C, Region II
101 Marietta Street
Suite 3100

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Transnuclear Reference: 80-045/02/01

Dear Mr. Tobin:
This letter confirms our telephone conversation of this date, in which

Transnuclear, Inc., notified the U.S.N.R.C. Region II as required in
license conditicn five of enclcsed Import License ISI0+1698.

Pegase cask No. 2 contains thirty-six (36) irradiated fu2l elements.
Cask is scheduled to arrive at Portsmouth Marine Terminzl, Portsmouth,
Virginia on April 16, 1980.

The cask will be transported by Tri-State Motor Transit Carpany from
Portsmouth Marine Terminal to:

U.S.Department of Energy
Savannah River Flant

Aiken, South Carolina

If you have any questions, please contact me 703-820-2450.

Sincerely yours,

Thank you for your cooperation.
'/I}' / '%7 ,4{/ Q“’P /’
W. Gﬂ. Stor{ne‘.biﬂer,/;dr.

Traffic Coordinator
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Encl: Copy of License ISNM-1698
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